2020-2021 SACRED HEART BASKETBALL WORKER'S LIST

- Please arrive 45 minutes before the first game
- First parents listed are the lead and should call the other workers to remind them of their night
- Keep families working in the same areas to help follow Covid guidelines of social distancing
- There will be extensive clean up so that we can have Morrilton's gym school ready for the next day
- If you are unable to work your scheduled night, it is your responsibility to find a replacement and let the lead parent know
- It is very important that all parents show up to work so that the others are not burdened with all the work
- Children/students are NOT allowed to work in their parents' place
- Gym entrance will be on the north side of the gym

THANK YOU FOR ALL YOUR WORK AND DEDICATION TO SH ATHLETICS. THIS WILL BE A MUCH DIFFERENT YEAR, BUT WE ARE SO GLAD TO BE ABLE TO PLAY AND HAVE FANS!!